Australasian Hydrographic
Society

The AHS Awards Scheme is open for nominations for those who have made significant contributions to our hydrographic
industry. The first awards under this scheme were presented at HYDRO 2003 in Christchurch and it is intended that awards for
2014 will be presented at World Hydrography Day celebration events. Final date for submissions is 30 April 2014.

For more information, please see the AHS website at www.ahs.asn.au/awards.htmi
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